
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of Union Electric Company ) 

d/b/a Ameren Missouri's Natural Gas  ) Case No. GT-2011-0212 

Energy Efficiency Tariff   ) File No.   JG-2011-0340 

 

 

MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES’ 

RESPONSE IN SUPPORT OF EXPEDITED TARIFF APPROVAL 

 

COMES NOW the Missouri Department of Natural Resources (MDNR) and for its 

response in support of Ameren Missouri’s request for expedited tariff approval states: 

Ameren Missouri has filed a revised tariff sheet to extend the availability of its current 

natural gas energy efficiency programs beyond December 31, 2010, and has filed a Motion for 

Expedited Approval of that tariff. MDNR supports Ameren Missouri’s request for expedited 

approval of Ameren Missouri’s proposed tariff sheet, File Number JG-2011-0340. 

WHEREFORE, the Missouri Department of Natural Resources respectfully offers this 

response and requests the Commission approve the revised tariff sheet as soon as practicable.   
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Attorney for Missouri Department of Natural 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been served electronically on counsel 

for Ameren Missouri, the Office of the Public Counsel and counsel for the Staff of the Missouri 

Public Service Commission this 3rd day of January, 2011. 

 

 

/s/ Sarah Mangelsdorf 

 


